STATE CAPITOL P.O. BOX 942849 SACRAMENTO, CA 94249-0052 (916) 319-2052 FAX (916) 319-2152

DISTRICT OFFICE 322 W. COMPTON BLVD., SUITE 100 COMPTON, CA 90220 (310) 223-1201 FAX (310) 223-1202





CHAIR
BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE No. 2
EDUCATION FINANCE

COMMITTEES
BUDGET
HEALTH
PUBLIC SAFETY
WATER, PARKS AND WILDLIFE

October 2, 2006

Mr. Michael Robinson, Executive Director California Alliance for Families and Children 1380 Lead Hill Blvd., Suite 106 Roseville, California 95661

Dear Mr. Robinson,

I want to personally thank you and the California Alliance for Families and Children for you critical support in the passage and signing into Statue the Collaborative Family Law Bill, AB 402.

Your assistance in researching, drafting, witness identification, and support were invaluable in our legislative effort. The presence of the Alliance in Sacramento, advocating for a balanced California family law policy, has had a significant impact on the discussion of these issues in the Legislature.

Please keep up the good work. I look forward to working with you in the future as we continue to define the language in AB 402, and consider other related family law issues.

Sincerely,

MERVYN M. DYMALLY

Assembly Member

52nd Assembly District